
!

The 3rd Annual Freshmen Falcon Summer Orientation will be held on Thursday, 
August 8, 2013, from 8:30 a.m. until 12:00 p.m. at the Fivay High School 
campus.  The Summer Orientation is a three-hour program that will provide  
incoming freshman with essential high school information.  The first two hours 
of the session will be geared towards students and their high school 
expectations.  Representatives from vital areas of Fivay will be in attendance to 
explain their departments, programs and clubs.  At the conclusion of the 
two-hour student session,  parents will be requested to attend for an additional 
thirty minutes in order that they may receive their students' 2013-2014 
schedules, and complete necessary parent/guardian information.  

Parents, if applying for free or reduced lunch, please make sure to bring your 
food stamp account number, and your yearly salary average.  There will be an 
informational session for parents during their child's orientation as well.

SUMMER	
  ORIENTATION	
  HIGHLIGHTS

I'm	
  in	
  High	
  School...Now	
  What?
Academic	
  Success	
  and	
  What	
  it	
  Means	
  to	
  You

Number-­‐crunching...What	
  a	
  zero	
  does	
  to	
  your	
  GPA
End-­‐of-­‐Course	
  Exams...Keys	
  to	
  Success!

Sports	
  &	
  Clubs...get	
   involved!
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